From: Hunt, Gordon - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport [mailto:Gordon.Hunt@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Drainage - Environment & Economy
Sent: 09 May 2011 17:25
To: Carolyn Mangnall
Subject: RE: Weekly List of Applications Received
Dear Carolyn

11/00617/OUT – Bodicote 80 units will fall under the Act

11/00520/F – Ambrosden – this may fall under the Act unless the units drain to separate soak aways

Regards

Gordon Hunt

County Drainage Engineer

